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Congratulations on your new glass shower enclosure!  We want our customers to 

be 110% satisfied with our products.  There are a few simple steps to increase the 

life of your shower.  By following the guidelines below, you will enjoy your new 

shower enclosure for many years! 

Caring for your shower: 

• Clean with a squeegee or clean dry cloth after every use. 

• Clean shower with approved cleaner every few weeks. Examples of cleaners: 

Windex (Standard, Vinegar, Alcohol, Ammonia), SprayWay (or other alcohol-

based foaming cleaners), Scrubbing Bubbles (or other automatic leave-to-dry 

daily shower cleaners), 7th Generation (or other mild Green cleaners), Vinegar or 

Citric acid (undiluted is fine), Alcohols, Ammonias, Solvents, CLR 

• Make sure shower is well ventilated.  Leave door cracked to lessen mold/mildew. 

 

What NOT to do: 

• DO NOT Use the following types of cleaning agents on shower glass or hardware: 

o Harsh or chemical cleaners, abrasives or polishes including Water Spot 

Removers, Toothpaste, Polishes, Rough, or Gritty substances, or Acids of 

Alkalis. 

• DO NOT use towel bars or handles as a grab bar.  The hardware is not equipped 

to support the weight or force. 

• DO NOT use excessive force to open or close door, or allow the glass to come in 

contact with any walls or fixtures. 

• DO NOT hang bath mats or dripping wet towels over the door.  The extra weight 

could potentially cause the door to pull away from the hinges. 

• Shower enclosures are not watertight.  Although St. Louis Glass Works takes 

precautions to minimize leaks, there are times that a shower will leak.  To avoid 

leaks, do not aim shower head at door or use a removable shower head or any 

other excessive water pressure while cleaning shower.  

We thank you for choosing our company to help make your vision a reality in 

your bathroom!  If you experience any problems with your shower, please give 

us a call!  We are always willing to discuss the issue and find a solution! 


